
 

 

October, 2022   

Reunion 2022 is in the rear-view mirror and the 
winner of The Grécourt Society Award was the 
Class of 1972!  Congratulations to them on their 
50th Reunion and TGS award adding 13 new 
members! 

 
Pictured above, Kate Mulhern Johnson ’72, our 
Grécourt Society Chair and PGC for her class, 
addresses members at The Grécourt Society 
Reception during Reunion I. 

Pictured above, Sam prepares the ice cream cart 
during Reunion I. 
The First Grécourt Match a success 
 
The first Grécourt Match which began on July 1, 
2020, due to a generous member of the class of 
1964 who pledged $1 million for financial aid, was 
completed on April 15, 2022.  We met the goal in 
less than two years! Kudos to you, our PGC’s, for 
all the support you provided in reaching our goal. 

 

Announcing The Grécourt Match II 
A generous member of the Class of ’82 has 
committed $1 million for financial aid. The new 
Match began on July 1, 2022. Every $10 of a new 
planned gift will be matched by $1 from this pool, 
up to a limit of $10,000 per match.  If you didn’t 
have a chance to participate in the first Match, 
here’s a new opportunity to do so. 

The new Match already 
has over 25 participants 
and as of this printing, 
has released more than 
$175,000 to financial 
aid. 
 

PGC Webinar December 1, 2022 at 1:00 pm 
We thought it would be nice to host a one hour 
virtual gathering for our Planned Giving Chairs. 
This will include a review of the various types of 
planned gifts, and provide an update on what is 
happening on campus.  We hope this is a way for 
you to get to know the Gift Planning team and 
each other.  Keep an eye out for an email 
invitation.  We will be recording the event and 
making it available to all. 

Fiscal Year 2022 report 

We have enclosed a copy of the fiscal year report 
for 2022.  We had an outstanding fundraising 
year. Overall, $82 million in new gifts, pledges, 
and grants were contributed to the college. 
Support through the Smith Fund for the college’s 
immediate use in the operating budget totaled 
$12.1 million. The total of all planned gifts was 
$27,983,228.69.  Thank you for all you do to 
spread the word to your classmates of the 
various ways one can make a planned gift. 

Please contact us with questions or if you’d like 
help writing or proofreading your planned giving 
submission for your class reports. 

Warmest wishes for a safe, happy and healthy fall 
season! 
Sam, Chris, Kamlyn and Deb    


